
Ella Johnson Memorial Public Library District 
109 S. State Street, Hampshire, IL 60140 
Minutes of the November 25, 2019 Public Hearing 
Proposed tax levy ordinance 2019-11-01 
 
The public hearing of the Board of Trustees of the Ella Johnson Memorial Public Library District 
was called to order at 6:45pm by Board President Barbara Brust along with Trustee Linda 
Wallace.  Director Ashbrook and trustees Drendel and Pokorny entered the public hearing. 
President Brust asked if anyone from the public or media wanted to address the Board 
regarding the proposed tax levy.  Valerie Reh asked questions about the levy with responses 
given by Brust and Ashbrook. President Brust adjourned the public hearing at 7:00pm. 
 
 


